
Surrey County Council 
Proposed Traffic Calming Measure 

in B3405 School Lane, Pirbright 

Surrey County Council in exercise of their powers under Section 90(A) to (I) 
inclusive of the Highways Act 1980 propose to introduce a physical measure 
to improve safety and reduce vehicle speeds in B3405 School Lane, Pirbright, 
namely a road table which will extend across the full width of the road, will be 
4m long with 1.5m ramps and 75mm high, centred at a point 18m from the 
centre line of the junction with Dawneys Road. 
 
A copy of the plan showing the location of the proposed road table may be 
viewed on-line at www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-plans-
consultations/roads-and-transport-consultations (follow the link to School 
Lane, Pirbright, traffic calming proposal), or (1) at Knaphill Library, 4 Anchor 
Crescent, Knaphill, Surrey GU21 2PD, and at (2) Reception, Surrey County 
Council, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, by 
appointment only. If you wish to object to, or make representations about, the 
proposal you must send them in writing, stating the grounds on which they are 
made, (1) using the online form via the webpage quoted above; or (2) to the 
undersigned, at Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, 
Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, by 23 September 2022. 

Date: 26 August 2022 
Lucy Monie – Head of Highways & Transport 
Enquiries to: Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, 
Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, Tel: 0300 200 1003 
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